
 

Lugarno Public School P & C Association 

Newsletter: 4th Dec 2018, Week 8, Term 4 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT…  

 
On Wednesday 21st November we held our P & C AGM. A 
new executive team was voted in, along with Fundraising, 
Uniform Shop and Canteen conveners. I would like to thank 
the outgoing President, Matt Alderton, and the outgoing 
Executive team for all their hard work. A special thanks also 
to Fiona Burns and Glenn Dogao who have stepped down 
from Executive roles with their children starting High School 
next year. Thank you also to Carla Boyle for giving up her 
time to audit the P & C accounts.  
 
Our next P & C meeting is on Wednesday 12th December 2018 
at 7pm in the staffroom. Everyone is welcome to join us for 
the Christmas meeting (bon bons included), where we will 
order takeaway and have a casual chat over dinner and a 
drink at the conclusion of the meeting. If you have ever 
wondered what P & C is all about, come along and say hi.  
 
The P & C will also be providing a morning tea at the 
conclusion of the Performance Showcase on Friday 14th 
December 2018 in the hall. Be entertained by the kids, stay 
for a coffee and say hi. A number of the Executive team along 
with the sub-committee conveners will be present so feel free 
to ask any questions that you may have about P & C.  
 
I look forward to chatting with you and welcome any 
feedback on what you would like your P & C to do. 
 
Regards, 
 
Melissa.  

 

Next meeting: Wednesday 

12th Dec at 7pm in the 

staffroom 

──── 

Doing it for the kids 

──── 

Executive team: 

President:  

Melissa Porter 

president@lugarnopandc.org.au 

0405 142 403 

Vice Presidents: 

Phil Walker (0417 064 164) 

and Jasmine Theophile    

(0432 288 110) 

vp@lugarnopandc.org.au 

Treasurer: 

Kirsty McDonnell  

treasurer@lugarnopandc.org.au 

0405 484 561 

Assistant Treasurer: 

Leanne Ireland 

assistant-

treasurer@lugarnopandc.org.au 

0416 447 123 

Secretary and Ass Secretary: 

TBC at next meeting 
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P & C CHRISTMAS MEETING AND DINNER 

 
On Wednesday 12th December we will hold our last 
meeting for 2018. The meeting will commence at 7pm in 
the staffroom. 
 
Everyone is welcome to attend. Come and see what P & C 
is all about. Wine and non-alcoholic drinks will be 
provided (and bon bons) and we will order takeaway for 
dinner to eat at the conclusion of our meeting. There will 
be a cost for the meal and we ask that all those wishing to 
join us for dinner to put in money on the night. No need to 
RSVP just come along and we will work out our order on 
the night.  
 

P & C MORNING TEA 

 

On Friday 14th December we will be putting on a morning 
tea at the conclusion of the Performance Showcase (during 
recess time). Many of the Executive Team and the sub-
committee conveners will be on hand if you have any 
questions about P & C or would like to just have a chat. All 
parents are invited, even if your child is not performing.  

 

OUR SUB-COMMITTEES 

 

FUNDRAISING NEWS 

Meet the team: 
Fundraising Convener: Vicki Kaniouris 
Secretary: Nicole Devet 
Members: Libbie Ray-Prisuda, Louise Cuthbert  
Mother’s/Father’s Day stall convener: Vicki Kaniouris 
 
We welcome our new Fundraising Convener, Vicki 
Kaniouris. The fundraising team already have some great 
ideas for the 2019 calendar.   
 
Saturday 23rd March is the State Election. As usual LPS 
will be a polling booth and will host a BBQ and cake stall. 
Volunteers will be needed on the day and donations of 
cakes will be greatly appreciated.  
 
Also, if you are looking at getting name labels for your kids 
items next year, please see our “Name Labels” flyer at the 
end of the newsletter as 15% of sales will go to LPS. 
 
 

 
 

Event Description Heading 

To get started right away, just tap any placeholder text 

(such as this) and start typing to replace it with your own. 

Key Dates 

Term 4: 

Mon 10th Dec: Hot Dog and 

Ice Cream Day 

 

Wed 12th Dec: P & C 

Meeting 7pm  

 

Fri 14th Dec: P & C 

Morning Tea in the hall 

 

Term 1 2019: 

Wed 20 Feb: P & C 

welcome meeting – 

Cheese and Wine meet 

and greet 

 

Saturday 23rd March: 

Election Day BBQ and 

Cake Stall at LPS 

(volunteers needed) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CANTEEN NEWS 

Meet the team:  
Convener: Janette Allardyce-Walker 
Secretary: Vacant 
Committee members:  
Maria Wainwright, Regina Todarello  
 
Monday 10th December is Hot Dog and Ice Cream Day. 
Order via Flexischools by 8pm Tuesday 4th December. A 
copy of the note can be found at the end of this newsletter. 
The RSVP date of 3rd December on the note was an error 
and there is no need to return the note. 
 
We still need a more volunteers in the canteen next year on 
Mondays and Wednesdays. If you can help out please see 
Sharon in the canteen or our new Canteen Convener, 
Janette Allardyce-Walker on 0410 638 340 or 
canteen@lugarnopandc.org.au.  Shifts are once a month 
from 9am – 2pm. Lunch and drinks (including coffee) 
provided. No experience necessary. Please help us out.  
 
Reminder that Flexischool orders can be done the night 
before. If your child is unexpectedly unwell and therefore 
not at school, you can obtain a refund if you contact the 
canteen before 11am. 

 
 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

Meet the team:  
Convener: Janette Allardyce-Walker 
Secretary: Vacant  
Committee members: Vacant 
                
The uniform shop is open Mondays and Thursdays in the 
hall between 8.30 – 9.30am.  
 

MEET THE TEAM 

Each newsletter we would like to introduce you to a 
different team member, so you can get to know us. This 
week we start with our new President, Melissa Porter…. 

 

 

 MEET THE TEAM … 

 

 

President: Melissa Porter 

Kids: Zac going into Year 2 in 

2019 and Lachlan starting 

Kindy in 2020. 

Lesser known fact about me: 

I have dabbled in cake 

decorating in the past, 

making a few wedding cakes 

for friends. I also attended 

LPS myself (a few years 

ago!!) 

Why did I become involved in 

P & C?: I joined P & C last 

year as soon as my son 

started in Kindy. I was keen 

to get involved in the school 

and do what I could to help 

out to give my boys and the 

other students at LPS the 

best possible primary school 

experience. I have also made 

some great friends along the 

way.   

 

Next newsletter we meet our 

two Vice Presidents! 

 

 

──── 

 



 
 
 

  



 
 

 


